
I am writing to strongly oppose this bill and urge you to do the same.  I understand that there is concern regarding safety with 
relation to alternative care.  However, I believe this is the wrong approach to deal with these concerns.  I think that the approach 
proposed by other states (for example, Massachusetts Consumer Access and Right To Practice Complementary and Alternative 
Health Care Act - Safe Harbor Exemption for short) is a much better way of addressing the concerns, and does so without creating 
such a burdensome and limiting regulatory environment.  

Thank you for your consideration.


